
PUBLIC NOTICE
INSECTICIDE USE
Public notice is hereby given that the Insect Control 
Branch of the City of Winnipeg’s Public Works 
Department intends to control for structural pests, 
as necessary, in various public properties using the 
insecticides tetramethrin/d-phenothrin, permethrin, 
pyrethrin, and hydramethylnon.

The projected dates of application are January 
1, 2020 to December 31, 2020. All pesticides used 
and procedures applied will be in accordance with 
federally approved label recommendations from 
the Pest Management Regulatory Agency, Health 
Canada and the recommendations set by Manitoba 
Sustainable Development. 

Any person may, within 15 days after this notice is 
published, send a written submission regarding the 
control program or register with the department 
their written objection to the use of pesticide next to 
their property to: 

Manitoba Conservation and Climate 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
1007 Century Street 
Winnipeg, MB   R3H 0W4


